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In line with Government guidance, 4C Hotel
Group will be reopening hotels from the
4th of July 2020 and we are delighted to

have you back.

Our teams and hotels have been prepped
for your return with a series of new
measures and tools to ensure your safety.

Visit our hotel websites and their social
media pages to see the updates.

We look forward to welcoming you back
soon, until then if you have any queries,
feel free to contact us. Please stay safe.




